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Dear Parents 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening 

Tuesday 17th October 5-7pm 

 

We would like to invite you to attend this first opportunity to look at the range of exciting academic 

and extra - curricular opportunities available in our Sixth Form. Following this evening, we will be 

asking your daughter to make her first three choices for Advanced Level. These should be in to school 

by Friday 10th November 09.00am. This information will be used to create the option blocks for the 

next academic year. After the mocks in January, your daughter will be asked to confirm her final A 

level choices which may include an optional fourth choice. Prior to the evening, a comprehensive 

booklet will be available which outlines all the options available at Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School.  

 

We will begin with presentations in the Centenary Hall. You will then be able to visit the subject 

areas, where our staff will be available to answer all your questions about Advanced Level courses in 

their specialism. Refreshments will be available during the evening, and senior staff will be present to 

discuss any immediate concerns. 

 

Please note in your diary the Year 11 Parents’ Evening will be on Tuesday 6th February. 

 

We do hope that you will join us for what should be a most productive evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs L A Robinson 

Headmistress 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

